Received from Michael Riley (1977-1981), Memorabilia for the Mount Albert Grammar School Archives –  $20~\rm{April}~2015$ 

A CD of 109 images of the 2006 annual Albertians Dinner held at the Alexandra Park Raceway. There was a farewell to Kathy Farrell.



This image shows Kathy Farrell with gifts from Michael Riley, as President of the then Old Boys' Association. Kathy worked for the Old Boys' Association, dealing with the database, editing *Corridors*, organising events and the like.

Brian Murphy